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Last week Year 6 joined dozens of other Church of England primary schools from     

throughout the county and the north east for a special service at Durham Cathedral. 

Olly and Eva proudly joined a procession down the central aisle of the cathedral to display 

our school banner. The Year 6 Leavers' Service has a theme of transition - to help the      

children start to think about the changes that will happen in their life as the move from  

primary to secondary school. 

Mr Weatherall said, "The children represented the school very well. The songs, prayers and 

prayer space activities gave each of us a moment to reflect upon our time together since 

September and to think about our final few weeks together." 
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Bubble Fest!! 

What an amazing afternoon we had yesterday at our Bubble Fest with Pirate 

Rob! Lots of bubbles, dancing and games. Our children loved every minute, 

which you can see from these fabulous photographs. It is wonderful to see our 

children having such an amazing time. Thank you Pirate Rob  
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What a difference the sunshine makes when we are outside exploring, it 

has led the children to investigate different ways to stay cool. They have 

particularly enjoyed den building and water play!  

The children who are moving to Reception have started phonics this 

term and are working super hard on their formation! They are also very 

excited about their big girl/boy jobs ready for school.  

I just love how enthusiastic the Nursery children are and how much they 

love to learn!  

Mrs Hart 
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Football World Cup 
 
Today our football team took part in the Education Enterprise Football 
World Cup at Staindrop Academy. The team did St Anne’s proud, with 
their excellent sportsmanship, playing so well as a team. They never  
conceded a goal in the whole tournament, but very unlucky to be 
knocked out on penalty shoot out in the semi finals. They then went on 
to play for third place and won!!!  
 
Mr Hodgson and Miss Turnbull are incredibly proud of them - well done 
everyone we are so proud of you all!! Thank you to Mr Hodgson for 
coaching our team today 
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We are so excited to take delivery of our new clothing bank from     

Fundraise & Recycle. We would welcome donations of clothing, shoes, 

bags, belts and accessories (sadly no books, curtains or other heavy 

items). Our bank will be emptied every few weeks and is accessible 

throughout the school week and during school holidays when the site is 

open. Our Charities Team will promote the clothing bank and you will be 

able to see our progress. 
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We warmly invite all members of our school and local community to join us for a special 

summer picnic in memory of our much-loved teacher, colleague and friend, Mr Owen 

Browell. 

This gathering will take place on the school field following Sports Day on Tuesday 1st July 

and is open to everyone who wishes to come together to celebrate Owen’s life and the   

incredible legacy he leaves behind. 

Bring a blanket, your favourite picnic food and wear red to represent his much-loved      

football team, Arsenal.  

School gates will open at 3:45pm. There will be cake stalls, raffles and plenty more to enjoy 

so remember to bring some pennies. 

Monies raised from the children's sponsored run will go to the Brain Tumour Charity - a 

charity close to the heart of Mr Browell's family.  

Let’s fill the field with laughter, stories and smiles that Owen would have wanted.  

Please spread the word—all are welcome. 

.  
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Weekly class attendance…...15 to 20 June 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 94.58% 

Year 1 93.33% 

Year 2 97.50% 

Year 3 92.5% 

Year 4 94.58%` 

Year 5 91.81% 

Year 6 97.08% 



Nursery Joseph for having such a great and positive week and growing in         

confidence 

Reception Tommy for working hard all week and producing some beautiful hand-

writing.  Alyssa for beautiful manners at all times around our school. 

Year 1 Maths Freddie 

Year 1 Citizen Myles 

Year 1 English Cecily 

Year 2 Citizen Lennox 

Year 2 Maths Rory 

Year 2 English Braydon 

Year 3 Citizen Maddie 

Year 3 English Henry 

Year 3 Maths Oliver 

Year 4 Citizen Poppy S 

Year 4 Maths Zach 

Year 4 English James 

Year 5 English Kai 

Year 5 Maths Sophie 

Year 5 Citizen Grace 
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Polite reminder that children who have vomited or have had          

diarrhoea should remain off school for 48 hours from the last epi-

sode.  This is to ensure your child is fully fit before returning to 

school and also to help stop the spread of illness to children and 

staff. Thank you 

Medication 

Please ensure that all medication, including over the counter medication is taken 

to the School Office each day and the appropriate form is completed.  No         

medication should be placed in your child’s bag or lunch box.  This will ensure that 

the medication is managed correctly and is not accessed by another child. 

Polite reminder that no dogs should be brought onto school 

property including those being carried.   

Thank you 

We are looking for donations of 

raffle and tombola prizes for our 

Community Event on Tuesday 1 July.  

Donations will be gratefully received 

at the School Office up to Tuesday 

24 June.  

Thank you for your continued      

support  

Can we please ask that children do not 

come to school wearing Crocs.  Thank you 
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Please don’t forget to ask for your tokens and help us raise funds for our 

school library 
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Important Dates – Summer Term 
 
Week Beginning Monday 2nd June – Friday 13th June 

Multiplication and Times Table Check – Year 4 Only 

Monday 9th June – Friday 13th June 
Phonics Screening – Year 1 

Tuesday 10th June 
Year 6 Durham Cathedral Service (Please note: This is a pupil-only event. 

No parents.) 

Wednesday 11th June 
• Netball League Begins After School (More information to follow for 
those involved.) 

Cricket Festival – All Year 4- AM only. 

Friday 13th June 
Special Person Afternoon – 2:00pm (One special person per child is in-

vited to attend- Weather Permitting) 

Wednesday 18th June 
• King James – No Wasted Week – For children who are going to King 
James next year. 

School Closed for PD Day 

Thursday 19th June 
Whole School Bubble Fest 
 

Friday 20th June 
Grab a Grown Up – Reception – 2-3:30pm 
(One parent per Reception child) 
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Monday 23rd June  
Year 5 at St Johns 
 

Tuesday 24th June  
Year 5 at Bishop Barrington 
 

Wednesday 25th June 
Year 1 trip to the Locomotion 
 

Thursday 26th June 
Year 1 Class Worship – 9:15 am (Parents of year one children invited) 

 
Friday 27th June 

Year 6 Special Trip – More details to follow – During school hours 
Monday 30th June 

Year 5 at King James 
 

Tuesday 1st July 
• Sports Day- Weather Permitting 
 EYFS & KS1: 9:15am – approximately 11:00am 
 KS2: 1:30pm – Home time 

Community Event in Memory of Mr Browell – 3:45- 5:00pm – Weather Per-

mitting (Please refer to details in the attached letter.) 

Wednesday 2nd July 
New Reception Induction Meeting- 4:00pm 
King James – No Wasted Week – For children who are going to King James 

next year. 

Friday 4th July 
Rock Steady Music Concert – 2:00pm 

Tuesday 8th July 
Reception and Year 6 Beach Trip (During school hours.) 

Wednesday 9th July 
Music Concert – 1:30pm (Further details to follow regarding participants.) 

King James – No Wasted Week – For children who are going to King James next 

year. 
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Thursday 10th July 

Year 6 Transition Day  

Friday 11th July 

Transition Day – AM Children move up to their new class to meet their new 

teachers! 

Nursery Graduation – 2:00pm (four guests per nursery child) 

Year 6 Transition Day 

Tuesday 15th July 

Whole School Performance – 9:30am 

Whole School Performance – 1:45pm 

Wednesday 16th July 

Whole School Performance – 1:45pm (Front row seats in this performance will 

be reserved for Year 6 Parents) 

Friday 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 9:15am (Parents invited.) 

School will close at 12:00 for the electrical re-wire 


